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a word from our president
As you will see in the coming pages, the Executive Board has voted to implement policy that will make some slight 
modifications to how the club conducts business. It is entirely appropriate that we do so. You have elected us to do that very 
thing. We can’t effectively conduct business if we send out an email to every club member every time we have a change or 
need to make a decision. How many of you would want us to do such a thing? My guess is that most of you would soon tire 
of endless emails asking you to decide, yes or no, on the question before you at the moment. Some of the changes are “in 
house” so to speak, as they affect the hosts of a rally. Some of them are related to the bookkeeping functions of the club. 
Some of them are changes that will affect you as a rally participant. Generally speaking, that is all of you. And as in all 
change, there will be those who are content with them, and those who are not. Let me say a few words this subject.
I haven’t met anyone in this club who is on a power trip. Full stop. Nobody wants to reign over you or this club’s members. 
The people in this club join the leadership team in order to give back to the club what they have so generously been given--
friendships newly made, a warm welcome to the newcomers, and memories made and shared together. That is why we are 
all here. Since the time I first inquired into thisclub, I have been encouraged by its warmth. And even though I was new, I 
immediately wanted to contribute to this group. It was suggested that I could step up and be a participant by signing on as 
Second Vice-President, as this was a way to see how the club operated and be active in decision making. In that ensuing 
time, some issues continued being brought up, and some issues were new. But in all of the rules passed or modifications 
made, the club continued to grow. I’ve seen the leadership of Fonny and Peter and Tom, and hoped I could do as well as 
they did. But when the time came to assume the position of President, I realized that I didn’t have to do this alone. There 
were others on this team, and past leadership offered a world of experience as well. And I also realized that the issues 
before the club need to be solved and not kicked down the road for someone else to figure 
out. We all want that.
There may be some who say ”Well, nobody asked me what I think about these changes”. 
And you may be right. Perhaps you didn’t make it to a business meeting where most of 
these were discussed, and so you didn’t get a chance to make your point, or speak your 
mind. And that is unfortunate. But to the people who are most discontented because you 
did get a chance to speak-up and the decision that was made was not what you wanted, I 
offer this. This is a club. We are seeking progress, not perfection. We are all volunteers. 
Not everything goes the way we want it to. And besides, we can change again, in any 
direction we want, if the formula isn’t working. So let’s try to smile and not grumble. I’ve 
found that gratitude works a whole lot better than resentment. And as an owner of an 
Airstream and a member of the Idaho Airstream Club? Are you kiddin’? I’m a lucky guy.
See Ya Down the Road,

phone: (208) 230-2033 
email: frontrowbilly@gmail.com

Bill Sargent
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IDAHO UNIT COMMITTEE LEADS
r Budget—Larry Conn

r Calling Coordinator—Marilyn Usselman

r Caravan—Darrell Ostyn

r Community Service—Judy Canada 

r Constitution and Bylaws—Charlie Burke

r Directory—Gail Conn

r Historical—Betty Burke

r Hospitality/Sunshine—Marilyn Usselman

r Legislative—Charlie Burke

r Membership—Mim Davidson

r Newsletter—Cara Goedeking 

r Rally Coordinator—Kim Schanze

r Safety—Open

r Website—Michael Schanze

January Birthdays
02--Faith Simms
02--Linda Dixon
03--Stephanie Falk
05--Maureen Ostyn
16--Fay Petersen
19--Marilyn Usselman
19--Kim Schanze
21--Bill Snively
23--Andy Schuetz
29--Larry Warren

January Anniversaries 
01, 2002--Duyane & Judy Canada

February Birthdays
01--Molly O’Reilly
02--Rich Doering
03--Darlene Caldwell
05--Marsha Golding
06--Trent Schoessler
07--Lorrie Bauer
08--Deb Compton/Steve Lockwood
10--Rodger Erstad/Chet Wood
15--Sharon Lawrence
18--Rob Centeno
19--Tony Wilson
20--Bill Sargent
21--Charlie Burke
25--Jon Brougher/Debbie Wood
27--Norman Anderson
28--Nate Heuvel

February Anniversaries 
01, 1959--Jerry & Marilyn Collins
14, 1952--Ben & Peg Campbell
14, ????--Roger & Tracy Staats
29--1960--Earl & Barbara Brace

MONTHLY UNIT BREAKFAST
8:30am on 2nd Saturday of every month. Golden Corral, 8460 W. 
Emerald St, Boise, ID. Marilyn Usselman (208) 863-2926

APRIL BREAKOUT RALLY
April 23-26. Breakout Rally & Business Meeting. Ambassador RV 
Resort, Caldwell, ID. Hosts: Settles (208) 695-3003, Co-hosts: 
Falks. Coupon on Page 6.

MAY BRUNEAU DUNES RALLY
May 21-26. Bruneau Dunes State Park, Mountain Home, ID. Hosts: 
Burkes (208) 344-8745, Co-hosts: Davidsons. Coupon on Page 7.  

upcoming events 

 CELEBRATIONS

welcome 
new members

David & Antoinette Roth
from Boise, ID

Chuck Goss & Rachel Collins
from Bend, OR

Andrew Schuetz
from Frisco, CO

valentines
happy

’
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Terrific!  Many thanks!  You are wonderful!!  Over 70% of Idaho members 
renewed their membership for 2020.  Thirty-one families joined the Idaho Unit in 
2019; 20 are renewed for 2020!  We are starting this year with 90+ member 
families!  I believe a few more members plan to renew, but just haven’t yet…
online renewal is very easy.  
We are ordering more Idaho Airstream Club brochures.  These flyers provide 
insight into our group.  They have our (correct) e-addresses, and tell a pretty 
good story about us.  If you would like a few to keep in your Airstream, let Mim 
know.  

     

       Mim Davidson, #30657
      Membership Chair

      Email:  u.035.mc@wbcci.net

Membership News

From our Sunshine gal, Marilyn: There have been no cards sent out in January or so far in February. 

NOTE: If you know of any of our members who may be “under the weather” or need a little comfort, 
please contact Marilyn Usselman so that the appropriate wishes can be made and cards sent. Either call 
Marilyn at (208) 863-2926 or email her at usselmanm@hotmail.com.

Sunshine Report

New Member Intro
Thank you for reaching out.. I am very excited!   I love connecting with fellow airstreamers!  Yea!  Well 3 
Airstreams... first RV was a Nucamp; then went to a 19ft Flying Cloud - then a 23ft Flying Cloud; now a 
27ft Globe.  I LOVE traveling.  Traveled by air for 90% for 11 years for IT work (mostly domestic)...  now 
been hitting the road going back to sites I didn't get time to enjoy!  I am a big snow skier & mountain biker 
& off-roader/side-by-sider, along with being a long time sailer/boater - - love to try to be in the mountains 
and outside as much as possible.  I have worked in the software/IT industry for my entire life. 
Andy Schuetz, Frisco, CO

Unit Directory Info
From Directory Chair, Gail Conn: The Unit Directory has been updated for January 2020 and is available 
on our club website (idaho.airstreamclub.net) through the member portal.  If there are any corrections, 
please let me know. Also, if any member would like to change their photo, or if anyone doesn’t have one 
and would like me to include one, I will do that.  If anyone needs the password to the member portal they 
can email me at lghconn@me.com.

https://airstreamclub.org/current-members/membership-renewal
https://airstreamclub.org/current-members/membership-renewal
mailto:u.035.mc@wbcci.net
mailto:u.035.mc@wbcci.net
mailto:usselmanm@hotmail.com
mailto:usselmanm@hotmail.com
mailto:lghconn@me.com
mailto:lghconn@me.com
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spotlight
Tell us about your family...We have two human kids; Caleb 23,                                                                                  
Jude 3 (whom everyone has at least heard ;), 3 dogs; 2 Chinese                                                                           
Cresteds and a Labradoodle. We also have one cat.

Tell us how you two met...Our paths crossed many times since                                                                                        
we were kids but we finally fell in love on a dance floor, literally.                                                                                     
We have now been together for 13 years and sincerely, couldn’t                                                                                          
be happier. Life is good! (FYI….we are writing this together so it’s                                                                                  
not just the sappy wife here. LOL!) 

How long have you been members? 2 years and looking forward to more :).

What kind of Airstream do you have? Have you ever owned any other trailers/Airstreams? We have a 23ft FB 
International Signature and it is our first camper.

What did you name your Airstream and why? We had one but have since then decided to wait until one just hits us, so 
still “to be decided”. 

What was the best thing you’ve bought or made for your Airstream? Definitely the cordless Dyson! We can finally 
keep up with not only a toddler but 3 dogs! Yes, we normally try to bring the whole family :). It’s also good for keeping 
the exterior rug tidy too!

Why did you join the Idaho Unit/who asked you to join the club? We thought it would be fun to be a part of the 
community. The Airstream dealer mentioned the group so we gave it a shot and have been beyond appreciative. 
Everyone has been so kind and welcoming! Our hearts are full, thank you!

What have been your favorite trips/rallies as a part of the club? We’ve only had the time and opportunity to do Three 
Island Crossing so far but are so excited for this summer!  

What is the most interesting place you've visited (can be a "field trip" experience that was part of a rally)? A music 
festival in Modesto. We also took our camper off road in Murphy, Idaho. We lost a few rivets and part of our minds with 
the stress from navigating but once there, had an amazing Easter surrounded by 7 other (non-Airstream) campers and 
old friends. Was it worth it? YES! But we won’t be putting ourselves or our silver baby through that again. LOL!

Any places that we haven't gone as a club that you would recommend to others (campgrounds, parks, etc)? 
We’re sure everyones been but we definitely want to go to Redfish Lake. Otherwise, ask us again after this summer ;).

Besides traveling in your Airstream, what are your hobbies/interests?  
Justin - Golf, tennis, DJ'ing, snowboarding
Jen - Knitting/crocheting, sewing, crafts, snowboarding 
Jude - Playing with Play Doh and his best friend Otis (our Labradoodle)

member
Justin, Jennifer, Caleb & Jude Carr

from Boise, ID
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COURTESY PARKING (Part 2 of 3)
by Mim Davidson

Courtesy Parking is WBCCI’s best kept secret – and it is one we don’t want to keep!  Some members use Courtesy 
Parking as they travel.  They use it to visit members in another part of the state.  The International Directory and our 
Unit Directory list Courtesy Parking opportunities. 

Here are some stories from Idaho members who offer this treat.  

Mike and Lucille Allen - Garden Valley, ID  We checked YES on 
CP for many years, but only had one AS take us up on it, and that 
was last spring. They camped for one night with a fabulous view of 
Garden Mountain, here in Garden Valley, Idaho. We do not have 
hookups, but do have 110 available if the camper has a 100' cord. 
We only accept Airstreamers, and if they aren't in the Club, they 
wouldn't know about us in the first place. We are a little off the 
beaten path, but a mountain community with a lot to offer. Being 50 
miles north of Boise, makes Garden Valley the closest recreation 
getaway location.  (Photo provided by Mike Allen)

Ray and Sherry Hoem - Buhl, ID  We have had Airstreamers call 
and ask us about parking here and we have explained we have 
both electricity and they can be hooked up as well.  And we have 
had many trailers stay here but NONE of them were Airstreams.  I guess we travel in a different crowd - however, on 
the other side, we have checked for parking and decided not to go there - but we called and let the people know we 
weren't coming!

Terry & Cindi Little - Boise, ID  We only had two calls in a year’s time, both of which were for much larger trailers 
than our property can handle.  Unfortunately, it’s a lovely setting for campers, up in the Boise mountains, but any trailer 
over 20’ won’t be able to get back up our driveway. 

Deb & Shane Compton - Boise, ID  We do offer courtesy parking but have never been approached. We also belong 
to Boondockers - a similar situation.  We offer people courtesy parking.  We have had several guests through 
Boondockers.  We offer parking and 15 amp service.  The cool part about Boondockers is that you can see references 
from previous hosts.  It’s nice to know who is in your yard.  We don’t limit stays.  We have heard of problems when 
hosts offer all utilities and Wifi - they get working travelers - it’s been frustrating that the Boondocker is earning money 
while the host covers their rent and utilities.

David & Linda Johnson - Post Falls, ID  Since we joined in 2017, we have only had our CP used one time for one 
night with someone passing through our area after a Rally that we had jointly attended. In all of our travels we have yet 
to use the Courtesy Parking. The problem that I see is that there is no way of distinguishing what type of parking is to 
be provided other than calling and asking. For instance, if you’re traveling in the summer and need 30amp for air 
conditioning, it would be helpful to know if it is provided by looking at the site. 

Our Courtesy Parking includes 30 amp and water with plenty of room for access but most people are unaware without 
calling. Our biggest concern, because of our location in the Coeur d’Alene area, was that we would be bombarded with 
requests. That certainly has not been the case. However, we have just been contacted by some travelers out of Utah 
that will be in our area this next summer and would like to stay a few days.

Jan & Frank Roman - Boise, ID  Yes we can do the courtesy parking (for Airstreams) and can offer hookups, however 
1 or 2 nights would be max.

Jim & Susie Borowicz - Elk City, ID  We've been on the CP list now for 2 years and so far....no one has come up.  

If you have used Courtesy Parking, please share your story with Mim (Email: u.035.mc@wbcci.net).  We’ll 
publish it in the March newsletter.

mailto:u.035.mc@wbcci.net
mailto:u.035.mc@wbcci.net
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Springtime in Treasure Valley Rally
April	23,	2020	–	April	26,	2020

Ambassador	RV	Resort,	Caldwell,	ID

Hosts:	The	Settles	&	Co-Hosts:	The	Falks	
Though	it	already	feels	like	Spring	around	the	West,	ACTUAL	Spring	is	around	the	corner!		Dust	off	our	stored	
beauties	or	reacquaint	the	rigs	down	South	with	Idaho!		The	Settles	have	planned	an	outstanding	Rally	in	our	

own	backyard	allowing	an	easy	pull	and	a	West	Valley	immersion	that	will	break	new	ground	for	many.

Springtime in Treasure Valley Rally coupon

Name(s)_______________________________________________________WBCCI	#________________
Contact	Phone(_____)____________Cell	Phone(_____)___________

Address____________________________________________________________Unit_______________
Arrival	Date	__________________Departure	Date________________	Trailer	Length________

Email____________________________________________________#	in	Party________________
Pets:	Yes___No___	How	many?________Will	you	be	using	a	free	Rally	Coupon?___________________

Please	send	this	coupon	&	registration	fee	of	$25	payable	to	WBCCI	Idaho	Unit	by	March	1,	2020	to:
The	Falks	807	South	Heron	Pointe	Way	Eagle	Idaho	83616
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Feeling Groovy Rally May 21-26, 2020 
Bruneau Dunes State Park 

Hosts: Charlie/Betty Burke and Fonny/Mim Davidson 

We will send a complete rally schedule to those who register.  It will include 
meal plans – a mix of on your own, shared potluck, etc.  There will be more info 
about our activities, including dune sledding, fishing, sky watching, tie dye, and 
time to explore or chill. 
• We reserved 23 sites.  Use this form to reserve one for your family. 

• Let us know if you’re interested in the special Thursday 5/21 observatory program, starting @ 9pm.  
See the night sky as you’ve never seen it before!  View a planet, nebula, or a galaxy through the 
“Obsession” 25-inch Newtonian Reflector telescope.  If 15 people sign up, cost will be $5 per 
person.  If fewer than 15 sign up, we’ll check costs with you before confirming the special program. 

 
Feeling Groovy Rally, May 21 – 26, 2020 

Name(s):  ____________________________________________      WBCCI #:  ___________________ 

Address:  ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Email:  __________________________________________  Arrive date: ______   Depart date: ______ 

Contact Phone#:  __________________ Text phone#:  __________________ 

Number in Party:  _____ Handicap tag?  Yes / No  Trailer ___  MH ___ Length: _____ 

Idaho State Parks Passport #  ________________________,  Exp. date __________  

Idaho RV sticker #  _________________________  Thursday observatory interest  # ______ 

Please send this registration form and rally deposit  
payable to Idaho Unit – WBCCI to:   Non-refundable expenses  =  $30.00 
  Charlie & Betty Burke     Total Rally Deposit  = _$30.00_ 
  2621 N. Dayside Av..      
  Meridian, ID  83646     Optional rally costs include weekend observatory  
  208.344.8745      visits and tie dye activity. 
  cbburke199@gmail.com      Registration due by April 26. 
 
Complete your registration form and 
• Specify your arrival and departure dates. 
• Provide your Idaho State Parks Passport and Recreational Vehicle sticker numbers for final rally fee 

discounts.  
• If you are a new member or guest, include your Free Rally Fee coupon with your registration.  Your 

final rally fee will include your campsite costs, but most shared expenses are covered by the coupon. 
The final rally fee will be calculated and collected before the rally ends.  It will include remaining 
campsite costs as well as shared items and activities that were not included in the rally deposit.  
If you cancel, rally deposits are refunded to the extent that the Unit does not have to pay the costs.   
• Pre-paid activity reservations or expenses may be non-refundable. 

State Park camp sites have water and electricity, but no sewer hookups.  A dump station is available.   
 
 



 WALLY BYAM CARAVAN CLUB INTERNATIONAL REGION 10                             JANUARY / FEBRUARY 2020

8

Executive Committee Report
Follow-up to August 2019 General Meeting, Recommendations and Changes

During the August 2019 Executive and General Business Meetings, Mim Davidson presented a request, in follow-up to 
frustrations with State Park processes with Reserve America, that the club evaluate a club/debit card for with rally 
reservations and a need to determine a method to address non-refundable changes that currently can’t be assigned to a 
person and/or accrued as part of rally planning.  

Lively discussion ideas included:  a unanimous decision that rally participants should not pay for expenses due to 
reservation process, a process needs to be determined for cancellations by implementation of a non-refundable charge at 
registration, bring back the round up to nearest dollar, set limits for registrations and insure that Club costs (storage units) 
are considered in pricing for rally fees. Agreed that the Executive Committee would discuss at the October meeting and 
determine options that would be shared with all members and go to a vote at the April 2020 Meeting. 

At the October Executive Board meeting a Credit Card Committee was established.  The group included Larry Conn, 
Treasurer, Lucky De La Pena, Trustee, Larry Warren 1st VP and Bill Sargent, President. 

The sub-committee met for over 6 hours to address the concerns that required a review of the entire rally process, which 
drives most of the Club’s financial activity. Communication to other members of the Executive Board was on-going.  

The issue at the core of the rally process is cash flow. This is because RV parks are requiring larger deposits than before, 
and, to guarantee our campsites, we need to reserve earlier than before. State parks don’t take deposits, they require 
100% payment up front. This becomes a problem because rally registration fees are not paid until months after the 
deposits are paid out. Last year the Club had to cash in its Certificate of Deposit (normally held as a reserve) to pay rally 
deposits.

For example, this year there is a single rally deposit that took one third of the Club’s working capital (the Club normally has 
about $9,000 in working capital and $3,000 in reserve). There are 5 rallies that still need to have their deposits funded this 
year.

The recommendations were presented to the Executive Board, voted on, and passed unanimously.  The Credit Card 
Committee soon realized selected changes to financial processes need to be made in time for the 2020 Rally season.

The Idaho Unit Constitution Article V, Sections 2-4 provide the Executive Committee the “full administrative 
authority in all matters pertaining to the unit…”  Based on this the following changes are in the process of 
implementation:

1. Obtain a credit card for club use. Normally, the Treasurer will maintain possession and control of the credit card; when 
the Treasurer is unavailable the President will have possession of the credit card.

The credit card will be used to book rally sites only. The process will be simple, the rally host makes all of the 
arrangements with the campsite, as they currently do, and then communicates those arrangements to the Treasurer who 
will then call the camp site and provide the credit card information. Club members will no longer have to use their personal 
credit cards for booking campsites once the Club credit card has been obtained.

2. To increase the Club’s working capital and catch up with inflation, annual unit membership dues have been increased 
from $15 per year to $25 per year beginning in 2021.  Idaho Unit Bylaws, Article VII, Sec. 1 The annual Unit dues of 
Regular and Affiliate members shall be set by the Executive Board.
Additionally, the following Executive Board approved changes will be presented to all members for input at the April 2020 
General meeting.

(continued on Page 9)

Executive Committee Report
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Changes to Rally Hosting

" A." A recommendation that rally hosts limit state park rallies to 12 units in order to limit cancellation fees. 
Members are free to make their own reservations and attend the rally if all 12 slots have already been filled.
" B." The rally fee round-up amount is increased from $1.00 to $5.00. This $4.00 increase is to fund the 
increasing fees that the Club will incur with greater use of electronic financial transactions (e.g., PayPal and credit card 
fees).
" C." Member rally fees are to be PAID at time of REGISTRATION. No more collecting rally fees at the rally. 
Rally hosts will calculate total rally costs ahead of time, including campsite charges. There are two benefits to this change. 
First is price transparency, potential rally attendees can see exactly what the cost will be to attend a rally. Second is 
repayment to the Club’s operating bank account sooner than the old system of collecting rally fees at the rally (a key 
change in reducing cash flow issues).
" D.    The Executive Board, under the authority of Article XI, Sec 1-2, unanimously recommends the elimination 
of Article XIII, Idaho Bylaws, “free rally fee coupon” program. 
Any outstanding coupons will be honored, but going forward, new members will not receive a “free rally fee coupon”. The 
Board received a number of complaints about this program that fall into two types of complaints. The first type of complaint 
is that the term “free rally fee coupon” is deceptive; the term suggests attendance at a rally will be free, when actually the 
coupon covers only a fraction of the cost of attending a rally. Some members described the program as “bait and switch”. 
The second type of complaint focused on the high cost of some rally fees. For those “high fee” rallies, the use of coupons 
by new members would put a significant financial burden on those rally attendees that did not have a coupon (the rally 
costs attributable to the coupon holder are shifted to all other rally attendees).

The club is also moving forward with Website changes.  Minutes from 8/25/2018 meeting noted that a motion to 
approve EFT/on-line changes was made by Charlie Burke and seconded by Peter Goedeking. Unanimously 
approved.
" A.  Online payments for the unit will take place through a secure PayPal account.
" B.  Move to online registration renewals. No more paper forms, members 
                renewing need to go to the website. For those members who are unable to go   
                online, they need to contact the Treasurer and he/she will help them get 
                renewed.
" C.  Move affiliate registration and renewals to the unit’s website as the 
                functionality and training become available. For those folks who are unable to     
                renew online, they can contact the Treasurer for help signing up or renewing.

Please send all comments or additional input to Ann Sargent, Secretary, frontrowannie@gmail.com.  These will be 
compiled and shared prior to the April business meetings. The General Business meeting agenda will include discussion 
of these changes.

2020 will be a transition year for these changes. Please be patient while the Club moves these new processes forward 
and works through the inevitable bugs.

Executive Committee Report (continued)

The Idaho State Parks Passport offers unlimited entrance to 28 state parks — normally $5 per vehicle per day — 
and covers boat launch fees throughout Idaho’s park system.
Idaho residents pay $10 per vehicle, per year, for the passport.  It is available when you register your vehicle online, 
by mail or at a county Department of Motor Vehicles office.  It might be the best $10 you ever spent!
If you don’t live in Idaho, you can purchase a $40 Motor Vehicle Entry Fee (MVEF) Annual sticker and receive 
unlimited access for overnight camping and day-use entrance to all of Idaho's beautiful state parks- a savings of $5 
per day.

Do you have an Idaho State Parks Passport?

mailto:frontrowannie@gmail.com
mailto:frontrowannie@gmail.com
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Idaho Unit South Annual Get-Together

Idaho Airstream Club members and friends who are wintering in Arizona’s Valley of the Sun got 
together for lunch in Casa Grande, AZ at the Big House Cafe.  After lunch we toured Casa Grande’s 
Neon Sign Park.

submitted by Jerry Settle

Left to right:  Linda Settle, Ben Campbell, Jackie Mounts, Peggy Campbell, Bob Simms, Faith Simms, Jerry 
Settle, Carolyn Keener, Gerry Keener, Richard Mounts, Marilyn Collins, and Jerry Collins.



 WALLY BYAM CARAVAN CLUB INTERNATIONAL REGION 10                             JANUARY / FEBRUARY 2020

11

2020 Rally Schedule 
Idaho Airstream Club

2020 Rally 
Schedule

Date Location Host/Co-Host

April 23-26 Break-Out & Bus. Meeting
Ambassador RV Resort, 
Caldwell, ID

Settle/Falk

May 21-26 Bruneau Dunes State 
Park, Mtn. Home, ID

Burke/Davidson

June 4-8 Park at the River
Wallowa Lake, OR

Schanze/Goedeking

June 18-20 Caravan to 
International Rally

Open

June 20-27 International Rally 
Loveland, CO

N/A

July 9 - 12 Smiley Creek Lodge 
Sawtooth City, ID

Conn/Taylor

July 21-26 Region 10 Rally 
Lynden, WA

N/A

August 21-24 Officer Installation &
Business Meeting: River 
Pond RV, Crouch, ID

Canada/Archer/
Centeno

September 17-20 The Narrows RV Park
Princeton, OR

Betts/Lawrence

October 14 - 18 Sun Valley Music and 
Jazz Fest

Caldwell/Usselman

October Halloween Party
Boise, ID

November Harvest Dinner Warren
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Idaho Airstream Dealership

  
1705 Industrial Way, Caldwell, ID 83605

Phone - (208) 454-5417    
Airstream Adventures Northwest     

provides courtesy parking 
www.AirstreamNW.com

*********************************************************
Spokane Dealership

													1104 N Park Rd. 
         Spokane Valley, WA 99224 
         (509) 534-8599 
         www.AirstreamofSpokane.com

www.airstream.com
www.airstreamofspokane.com
www.anareservoirrvpark.com
www.wbcci.org
region10.wbcci.net (Region 10 website)
idaho.airstreamclub.net (our website)
www.airstreamlife.com
www.tour.airstreamlife.com
www.airstreamtrailers.com
http://www.blueberetonline.com

On the Web (Helpful Links)

NEXT NEWSLETTER:  

March 2020

  Deadline for submissions is          
Sunday, March 8th                        

Cara Goedeking, Editor                                                          
Phone: 208-890-0268                         

email: caragoedeking@yahoo.com

Find us in Southeast Boise! 
7031 S. Federal Way, 

Boise, ID 83716

phone: (208) 991-2723

AIRSTREAM CLUB SPECIAL! We are 
offering a one-time 10% discount and no 

admin fee or deposit required.

We have an on-site dump station, wash 
station, potable water, and 24/7 access. 

http://www.AirstreamNW.com
http://www.AirstreamNW.com
http://www.AirstreamofSpokane.com
http://www.AirstreamofSpokane.com
http://www.airstream.com
http://www.airstream.com
http://www.airstreamofspokane.com
http://www.airstreamofspokane.com
http://www.anareservoirrvpark.com
http://www.anareservoirrvpark.com
http://www.wbcci.org
http://www.wbcci.org
http://www.airstreamlife.com
http://www.airstreamlife.com
http://www.tour.airstreamlife.com
http://www.tour.airstreamlife.com
http://www.airstreamtrailers.com
http://www.airstreamtrailers.com
http://www.blueberetonline.com
http://www.blueberetonline.com
mailto:goedp@yahoo.com
mailto:goedp@yahoo.com

